
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  Dawn Mooney, Town Clerk 

From:  Nancy Gorski 

Subject: Traffic Safety Committee Discharge 

Date:                   August 30, 2023  
 

At a regular Meeting of the Board of Selectmen held on August 28, 2023 the board approved the following 
motion: 

Motion #4 - First Selectman Gorski Moved and Selectman Annino Seconded a motion to discharge the 
Traffic Safety Commission and allow the Board of Selectmen to take on the role of monitoring Traffic 
Safety for the time being.  
 
Motion unanimously passed [3-0-0]. 


